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Salisbury and Yeovil Railway Company 
 

Notice Is Hereby Given, 
 
That the next Ordinary Half-Yearly Meeting of this Company will be held within their Offices, No. 2, 
Leadenhall Street, in the City of London, on Friday, the 28th day of February, 1868, at One o’clock, 
for the Election of Directors and the usual ordinary business.  
 
The Transfer Books will be closed from Monday, the 10th instant, until after the Meeting. 
 
John Chapman, Chairman. 
Company’s Offices, No. 2, Leadenhall-street, 
London, 6th February, 1868. 
 
The Salisbury and Winchester Journal, 8 February 1868 
 


